Lebanon Valley College:


1. Are language AP credits accepted at Lebanon Valley College? Is yes, what score is needed? Yes, Language AP credits are accepted at Lebanon Valley College and the scores need are a 4 or 5. 

2. Is there a language requirement for all undergraduates? Or is it only required for some majors? Which majors? Yes, Lebanon Valley College does have a language requirement for all undergraduate students unless they are a native speaker of French, German, or Spanish; or an International students who is fluent in a native language other than English. 

3. Does Lebanon Valley have a language test to place out of a language requirement? No, Lebanon Valley College does not have a test to place out of language requirements. Generally, students that have 2 or more years study in a language will be placed in a 200, 300, or higher level course. However, that student may change their language of study and begin at a 100 level course. 

 4. Are CLEP or SATII scores accepted? Yes, CLEP test or another appropriate test approved in advance by the chair of the Languages Department and the Registrar are encouraged. 
5. Are dual enrollment credits accepted from Montgomery County College if the classes are taught by Methacton
faculty on the Methacton campus? Yes, dual enrollment credits have been and are accepted from Montgomery County College even if they are taught by Methacton faculty on the Methacton campus; however, they must be approved by the Registrar Department. 

Roberto Marti Jr. ‘07
Admission Counselor
Office of Admission
Lebanon Valley College
101 N. College Ave. | Annville, Pa. 17003-1400
717.867.6483 direct | 1.866.582.4236 toll free | marti@lvc.edu 

From Language Department:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our department is small, but diverse. We are from Germany, Belgium, Spain, Puerto Rico, Peru and the U.S. Your students get will find personalized attention and an open-door policy among faculty at LVC.

Though almost all of the questions you pose below are answered on our webpages - http://www.lvc.edu/languages/ or http://www.lvc.edu/study-abroad/index.aspx., I will share with you that we have some new study abroad opportunities coming down the pike - one in Dominican Republic and the other in Quebec. Not confirmed, but in the works.

Regarding question #5: if students have general questions about LVC, they should contact admissions. I personally would love to hear from anyone interested in studying languages at LVC.

Yours sincerely,

Kathleen Tacelosky Ph.D.
Associate Professor of Spanish/Chair, Department of Languages
101 North College Avenue
Annville, PA 17003
717.867.6255 | Fax: 717.867.6138 | www.lvc.edu
